
Graduation Ceremony 2020/21 

(26 March 2021) 

 

The N.T Heung Yee Kuk Yuen Long District Secondary School Graduation Ceremony 

2020/21 was successfully held on 26 March 2021 in the school hall. The ceremony was graced by 

the presence of Principal YUEN Kwong-yip, S6 Class Teachers, staff and students.  

 

The ceremony commenced with the national anthem and a warm speech by Principal YUEN.  

In his speech, Principal YUEN expressed his congratulations to our graduates and commemorated 

the journey they had gone through in Heung Chung. He also expressed his sincere thanks for the 

unremitting effort of teachers and hoped that our graduates could extend their deepest gratitude to 

their parents. He encouraged our graduates to pursue their goals, overcome adversity with great 

courage and resilience courage, actualize their dreams, and once again, he wished all of our 

graduates a prosperous future and great success in the HKDSE Examination. Paying close attention 

to the Principal’s speech, graduates recalled fond memories of the colourful school life. After the 

speech, Principal Yuen presented academic awards and other prizes to prize-winners and conferred 

graduation certificates on each and every graduate. After the presentation of graduation certificates, 

two videos were played to deliver farewell messages and words of encouragement from teachers 

and students of all forms, wishing all the graduates fruitful and promising results in the public 

exam and a great future.  

 

Following the video sharing sessions, graduate representatives delivered a vote of thanks, 

expressing their heartfelt appreciation for the dedication and unconditional support and care of 

their teachers and parents. After the speech, all staff and graduates present joined together in a 

rendition of the school song.  



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


